
 

 
 

  
Sent: Monday, 11 February 2019 11:42 AM 
To: Local Government Mailbox <localgovernment@ipart.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Port Stephen’s proposed Rate Increase 

 

To, IPART members 

 

I am a PORT STEPHENS ratepayer/resident and I am against the Port Stephens Council 

proposed rate increase. 

 

Susan Patrick 

 




